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May 30, 2025 
 

The San Bernardino County Professional Firefighters Local 935 proudly wishes to 
donate a 20-foot beam from the World Trade Center, which we received with honor in 
October 2011. Delivered to Fire Station 79 in Fontana, the beam was placed on a 
towable trailer to serve as a tribute to the first responders lost in the September 11, 
2001 attacks. Since then, it has traveled across the county, appearing at numerous 

events to honor our fallen brothers and sisters. 

Our heartfelt wish is to donate this historic artifact to the City of Fontana and establish 
a permanent memorial. This monument will be dedicated to the memory of our fallen 
New York first responders as well as the San Bernardino County firefighters who made 
the ultimate sacrifice in the line of duty. 
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